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Awards 
Last week awards winners were: Max, Beau, Holly, 
Abbey, Riley, Lachlan and Kyla. 
 
P&C Meeting: This Wednesday after school! 

Have your say about the healthy 
lunches and fruit/yoghurt recess 
trials we have been having on 
Fridays at this meeting. If you 
can’t attend the meeting can 
you please pass on your opinion 

to Mr Scott or Mrs Barrett. 
If you have anything else for the agenda can you 
please let a member of the executive or Mr Scott 
know prior. 
 
Eisteddfod 
Eisteddfod is coming up in a weeks’ time. Students 
will be bringing home 2 poems to practice. We will 
be practising most days at school to learn our 
poems. Please encourage your children to read 
over the poems and be extremely familiar with 
them. We will be adding expressions and actions 
this week, so it is imperative they know the words 
well. 
 

 

                    
This Thursday: Education Week Activities- 2.00pm 
in the classroom,  
then First Assembly for Term 3 at 2.45pm 
Parents, friends and family are invited into the 
classroom to have a look at students’ workbooks at 
2pm and watch some of the students working on 
their Science Technology Engineering and 
Mathematics (STEM) projects then stay on for our 
first assembly for Term 3. 
  
Gymnastics Lessons Friday 
We will have gymnastics lessons again this Friday 4 
August with Central West Gymnastics. This 
Program will run for the next 3 weeks.  
Students are transported to the Gym at 3 Barrett 
Court Orange by bus leaving school at 1.50pm. Our 
lesson will run from 2:15 pm to 3:15 pm we ask 
that parents arrive by 3:15 to collect their children 
from the gym in town. 
 

 
Lunch Orders THURSDAY! – Healthy Menu 

Please remember to order and pay for your lunch on 
Thursday. Also place your  

 
Recess Orders on Thursday morning 

 
LMBR Training/Office Days 
Mrs Chapman has had training yesterday and today 
and will be in the office Wednesday, Thursday and 
Friday. 
  
 

What’s on!! 
 
Term 3 

 Homework Club- Tuesday 3:15-3:45 
 P&C Meeting: tomorrow Wed 2 Aug 
 Education week Activities and First 

Assembly:  Thurs 3 Aug 2pm 
 LUNCH orders: Submit Thursday morning 
 Gymnastics: This Friday 4 Aug 
 Spring Into School: Tues 8 Aug  
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Science Technology Engineering Mathematics 
The students have been enjoying their STEM 
session on a Friday morning (replacing our 
Stephanie Alexander Cooking and Gardening 
Program for this term only). 
Infants have been learning about the weather, 
describing and measuring weather elements and 
problem solving to create their own weather 
stations. 
Primary have been learning the coding program 
“Scratch” and have created some entertaining 
visual graphics on the computer. They have 
commenced building a We-Do lego robot which 
they will learn to program to perform movements 
to commands. All the students are having a ball, 
teachers included. 
 
LMBR Training/Office Days 
Mrs Chapman has had training yesterday and today 
and will be in the office Wednesday, Thursday and 
Friday. 
  
School Travel Update 
Please find attached an information sheet 
regarding updates on Private Vehicle 
Conveyance/School Drive Subsidy. Parents and 
guardians can now apply or update details online. 
If you do not have access to the internet contact 
131 500 for assistance 
All enquiries should be directed to this number in 
the future. 
 
Bookclub 
Please find attached Issue 5. Orders are due in by 
the end of Week 4 – which is Friday 11th August. 
Please remember to order online via credit card, as 
we will no longer be accepting cash but cheques 
can be made payable to Scholastic Australia and 
we will forward them on. 
Thank you for your support the school has earned 
$130.00 scholastic rewards to purchase books for 
the school. 
 
Please Collect Woolworths Earn and 
Learn Stickers 
We have the Earn & Learn boxes set up in the 
office foyer for you to place your stickers in that 
you receive from Woolworths. We also have a box 

in situ at the Woolworths in the centre of town, so 
you can easily place them in there straight after 
you shop. Thank you for your support. 
 

 Spring Into School   
 Next Session: Tues 8th August 

 
Invoicing: For playgroup and those not 
issued with invoices in Term 2- will be 
attached to this week’s newsletter. If you 
have not paid from the first issue of 
invoicing a reminder attached. 
 (As always, if you have any queries or need to pay 
by instalments, please contact Mrs Chapman in the 
office) 

 

              

 
*COMMUNITY NEWS** 
     Orange Regional Conservatorium 
Musica Viva – The Rhythm Works on 5th 
August: Coummunity Workshop 
Also on the day The Rhythm Works Concert 
Please contact the conservatorium for 
details 

 
Simplify Your Life: A 
fundraiser for Ronald 
McDonald House - Orange 
Wild Wacky Wonderful Women – A fabulous one 
day fun workshop, fund raising event.  
Date: 12 August 2017 
Time: 9am – 4pm  
Venue: Orange Ex-Services Club – Coral Sea Room 
Cost: $80.00 
To register contact Orange Ex-Services Club on 
6362 2666 or email enquiries@oesc.com.au 
 

 
 


